
 
 

 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers  

From: Jacob Mbafor, VFC Program  

Date: December 1, 2016 

Subject: VFC program update 
 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (“AmeriHealth Caritas DC”) received the following message from the 
Vaccine for Children (VFC) program.  
 
 
 
Dear DC VFC Providers: 
 
All providers that are scheduled to order VFC vaccines in December must submit orders/requests in VTrckS 
and/or on paper by the close of business on December 13, 2016 in order to guarantee shipment or to receive 
vaccines in December 2016.  Orders/requests that are not submitted by 12/13/2016 may not be shipped prior 
to January 4, 2017. 
 
There will be no VFC vaccine deliveries on the following dates: 
•        December 23 through December 27, 2016. 
•        January 2 through January 4, 2017. 
 
Please notify the VFC immediately, if your office/practice will be closing at any time during the days and hours 
that the VFC has on file for delivering vaccines to your practice.  You may be responsible for replacing at your 
cost, vaccines that are compromised due to delivery failures resulting from closure during shipment hours that 
have been provided to the VFC Program. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Jacob 
 
Jacob Mbafor 
Vaccine for Children (VFC) Program Coordinator 
District of Columbia Department of Health 
Community Health Administration 



Immunization Program 
899 North Capitol Street, NE, 3rd Floor, Washington, DC 20002 
202-576-9317 (direct line) 
202-573-2421 (Mobile) 
202-576-9319 (VFC Line) 
202-541-5906 (VFC fax) 
jacob.mbafor@dc.gov 


